
Last Review 2017 

ICA POLICY STATEMENT ON 
 

Fluoridation 

 

The countries of the world are facing an increasingly complex and serious problem with respect to 

the delivery of pure drinking water to their citizens.   The addition of any medication or substance 

to public drinking water constitutes a form of mass medication. 

 

The proponents of artificial water fluoridation have not proven it to be safe and/or without possible 

cause of future bodily harm. 

 

The International Chiropractors Association considers public water fluoridation to be possibly 

harmful and a deprivation of the rights of citizens to be free from unwelcome mass medication.  

The ICA is opposed to the addition of fluoride in any of its forms of drinking water supplies of our 

nation’s cities and municipalities. 

 
 
 
 
  


